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SUBJECT: YES ON HB3183 - unionization rights! 

 

MESSAGE: Dear lawmakers, 

 

I hope you will vote YES on HB 3183, which will help protect cannabis workers' rights 

in the workplace. The agreements described by the bill help protect workers’ 

collective bargaining rights, allowing them to choose — without employer interference 

— whether they want to form a union. 

 

If Oregon does not work to protect job quality and workers' rights in the emerging 

cannabis industry, workers — particularly workers of color — will suffer. This bill can 

help to ensure that the jobs that are created are the kind of jobs we want for our 

workforce. 

 

Thank you. 

 

---------------------- 

From: Mason Vestal 


